
 

SEPTEMBER 2017 DACA ANNOUNCEMENT  

What happened? 
 Attorney General Jeff Sessions announced that the administration will end Deferred Ac-

tion for Childhood Arrivals (DACA). 

 President Trump has called on Congress to enact legislation to replace the DACA before 
the program fully ends on March 5, 2018. 

What does this announcement mean for me? 

New applications for DACA will NOT be 

accepted after Sept. 5, 2017 

How do we move forward? 

 We will continue to fight for immigrant youth and communities! Get involved with a 
local organization and join us. 

 Check our website to learn more about upcoming actions: www.paimmigrant.org 

 Check out these important resources: 

 United We Dream: http://weareheretostay.org/ 

 The Department of Homeland Security’s Memorandum on Rescission of De-
ferred Action for Childhood Arrivals for more information: https://
www.dhs.gov/news/2017/09/05/memorandum-rescission-daca 

 Your DACA is valid until its expira-

tion date! 

 If your DACA permit expires before March 
5, 2018 you MUST apply for renewal before 
October 5, 2017  

 The Department of Homeland Security will 
NOT grant Advance Parole to travel abroad 

I have DACA 

I do not have DACA 


